The Deputy Prime Minister for
Reintegration paid a visit to Molovata
and Oxentea

On February 15, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian made a
working visit to Dubasari district, where he met with representatives of local public
authorities from the villages of Molovata and Oxentea and representatives of the
deconcentrated services in the territory.

The purpose of the Deputy Prime Minister's visit was to document the social-economic
situation in the localities of the Dubasari district.

During the discussions, the Deputy Prime Minister stated the priority directions for
promoting coherent policies in the field of reintegration of the country and continuing
the necessary support to overcome the existing difficulties in the localities within the
perimeter of the Security Zone.

Furthermore, Oleg Serebrian visited the preschool and secondary education
institutions, the cultural houses and the local public libraries, which benefited from
financial allowances through the Programme of activities for the reintegration of the
country for equipping the premises with computers, furniture and educational gear.




